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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
August 20, 2018 
  

Glendale Drive Road Closure Begins Aug. 22 
Glendale Drive south of McAfee Road closed for three days 

 
DECATUR, Ga. – On Wednesday, Aug. 22, a portion of Glendale Drive, just south of McAfee Road, will 
be closed for approximately two days to two-way traffic to facilitate the installation of a new water 
distribution main. The repairs are part of the Glendale Drive Water Main Replacement Project.  
 

 
 

Detour and road closure signs will be placed in the area advising motorists about construction work and 
local traffic restrictions. Flaggers will also be present to direct motorists safely through the construction 
work zone. 
 
MARTA buses will be rerouted around the construction zone.  Please check the MARTA bus schedule to 
locate pickup and drop-off locations along the detour route.  
 
Motorists are encouraged to plan for traffic delays.  
 
For more information, visit the DWM website at www.dekalbwatershed.com, call the DWM Project 
Information Line at 800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 
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